
News From Delta  Junct ion
CONTACT INFORMATION

Field Address:
Ernie and Nancy
P O Box 157
Delta Junction, AK 99737
email: wyrick@mac.com
Ernie’s phone: 907-378-6691
Nancy’s phone: 907-803-0692

 Sending Church:
McLeansville Baptist Church
5205 Frieden Church RD
P O Box 197
McLeansville NC 27301

Mission Agency:
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Road
P O Box 725
Kings Mountain NC 28086

WYRICK NEWSLETTER	

 FEBRUARY 2013

Greetings from the Interior of Alaska.  Winter is almost over, at least 
we think it is.  But we know that it could still get -20 or colder on any 
night.  We are thankful that we are gaining 7 minutes of daylight each 
day, and before long, we will have 24 hours of daylight.  We praise the 
Lord for His many blessings and faithfulness.  “It is a good thing to 
give thanks unto the Lord, And to sing praises unto thy name, O most 
High: To shew forth thy lovingkindness in the morning, And thy 
faithfulness every night, ” Psalm 92:1-2.  The Church family had a 
Christmas dinner and several lost families from the community 
attended. We pray that there was something said or done that will 
touch their hearts so that they will 
see their need of salvation.  We 
also held  a men’s meeting on 
January 26.  Even though it was 
minus 46, 5 men came out to have 
a time of fellowship and Bible 
study.  I praise the Lord for these 
men and their faithfulness to come 
out in the severe cold to study God’s Word.  Please keep the shut-ins 
and the elderly in your prayers.  There are so many here in Delta that 
either are unable to get out due to sickness or are widowed and have 
no family to help them.  They are at the mercy of others to just check 
their mail and get their groceries.  There are several, and the list seems 
to be growing, that Nancy and I visit every day to encourage and pray 
with.  We recently met a lady that lives about 30 miles north of Delta 
that we try to visit once a week.  She has someone that cares for her. 
but she is very ill and has many spiritual questions.  One of the ladies 
that is so dear to us that we see every day is lost but very religious. We 
are so burdened for her. We are praying for her that God will open her 
eyes and that she will see that her religion is false and finally be saved.
We appreciate all that each of you do for us, through your prayers and 
financial support.  Because of you we are able to give the Gospel to 
those here in Delta and the surrounding area. May God bless you 
greatly for your faithfulness.
Your Missionaries, 


